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Dear Parents/Carers 

Just a quick update of PTA news. 

Our first fundraising initiative of the year is Christmas cards.  These have been 

designed by your child.  The proofs will be sent home this week and you can order 

on line. It is a straightforward process: go to approve.myfundrisinghub.com, enter 

the codes on the form and confirm details. Once you have approved the artwork 

you will be given a link to the shop where you can place an order. Payments are all 

made on line. The orders will be delivered to school and then sent home.  You can 

also order gift tags, wrapping paper, mugs, tea towels and tote bags. Please note 

the deadline for orders is October 13th. If you need any further information 

please contact school. 

We held our AGM this week and would like to thank everyone who attended.  Our 

next meeting is on Monday 10th October at 3.45 pm. Where the main focus will be 

to share ideas for fundraising throughout the school year.   Everyone is welcome 

and if needed, we can arrange for crèche facilities if anybody is struggling for 

childcare. 
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